
Newsletter 2015 

Dear Sponsors and Friends, 
  
Thank you so much for your support of your sponsored girl(s) and the 
BEADS programs. Your donations have enabled us to give our girls at the 
BEADS High School a quality education. Thank you all. 
  
We are pleased to announce that we have received a $50,000 match 
towards our remaining needs for the BEADS for Ed High School. 
  
Dining Hall which will also be our assembly hall/theater           - $60,000 
Staff housing for our 2 cooks, 2 night watchmen and 
greenhouse keeper.                                                              - $30,000 
Science Laboratory and Supplies                                            -$45,000  
Class rooms (2) 
Well to provide water for the high school and local 
community.                                                                         - $75,000 
We have drilled and found water. We still need to metal case the well and 
install a generator, pump and housing for both.   
  
Each sponsored girl who finishes high school through your sponsorship, 
volunteers to teach nursery through class 2 before she is eligible for 
college. This is a great experience for the high school grads which gives 
them their first opportunity to be responsible for themselves, plan their own 
schedule, develop curriculum and learn good reporting skills. 
Our past interns comment that they are the most prepared students when 
they enter their first year of college. 
  
The closest elementary school is a two hour walk (one way) for our local 
community and they are thrilled to attend the BEADS nursery/class 1 
school. 
   
 

Matching Grant and our Nursery School 

 



BEADS interns build a train for the unit on transportation. Great fun. 

Teaching Interns use our extensive library for reading classes. 



 
The primary school students now have library cards and check out books to 
take home.  We have the only library I have seen in Kenya stocked with 
great literature from pre-reading though adult literature. 
  
Thank you for all your support to make the girls' dreams a reality. 
  
Together we are changing lives, one girl at a time. 
  
Debby Rooney 
BEADS Cofounder 
Aid for Africa 
CFC number 86026 

 
 

Contact Information 
Debby Rooney 
BEADS for Education 
5501 Ventnor Ave. 
Ventnor, NJ 
08406 
(609) 823-7701   
beadsofkenya@aol.com 
www.beadsforeducation.org 
   
Please forward this email and ask your friends to subscribe to our email list. 
   
BEADS is a 501 (c)(3) non-profit organization and completes an annual 
independent financial audit. 

 

 


